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24 July 2019 

 

                                                    MEDIA STATEMENT 
 
LIMPOPO GOVERNMENT CONDEMNS KILLINGS IN MOGALAKWENA 
 
Limpopo Provincial government has condemned in the strongest terms the 

killing of two ANC leaders in the Mogalakwena Municipality yersterday. 

 

“We are very saddened by this recent turn of events, and call upon the people 

of Mogalakwena to calm down as the police and other law enforcement 

agencies continue to find the culprits,” says Premier Mathabatha. 

 

The Premier also called on the communities to assist law enforcement 

agencies to identify possible culprits who committed this dastardly deeds of 

shooting and killing Mr Sanny Valtyn Kekana and Ralf Kanyane by unknown 

gun men in Mokopane yesterday. 

 

“As government we will do everything in our powers to make sure that service 

delivery to the people of Mogalakwena is never compromised because of 

differing political factions. We have in the past intervened in this Municipality 

and we will continue to do it. We are quite sure normality and hope will be 

restored soon.”, says Mathabatha. 
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Limpopo Police have assured government that their investigations are at a 

sensitive stage. 
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